From: Reign Clark <rclark@goshawkenv.com>

Sent: Friday, September 28, 2018 12:45 PM
To: Bill Martin

Subject: Re: DNA

Bill,

| will mention that the district actually sent the petition to the THC. | think they would like to be informed before or at
the same time as the City.

Thank you again!!!
Reign
Sent from my iPhone

On Sep 28, 2018, at 12:41 PM, Bill Martin <Bill.Martin@thc.texas.gov> wrote:

OK. I hope they will contact you once they talk to Pat.

From: Reign Clark <rclark@goshawkenv.com>
Sent: Friday, September 28, 2018 12:39 PM
To: Bill Martin <Bill. Martin@thc.texas.gov>
Subject: Re: DNA

Thank you so much, Billl Please notify me when | can discuss this with the district and my crew.
Thank you!

Reign

Sent from my iPhone

On Sep 28, 2018, at 12:05 PM, Bill Martin <Bill.Martin@thc.texas.gov> wrote:

Reign,

As a heads up, Pat and | spoke with Mark about this. He decided against seeking an AG
opinion and said we should simply say that we have no objection to DNA analysis, rather
than we will grant permission. The effect should be the same for you, but if anyone ever
decides we don’t have the authority to grant permission, it could keep us out of a legal
bind. I think Pat spoke with the City about this, but I’'m not sure if she got ahold of them.
Please don’t forward this. | just wanted to put your mind at ease.





